
NORTHERN VIRGINIA TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY 
TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

FOR:   Chairman Martin E. Nohe and Members  
Northern Virginia Transportation Authority  

FROM:  Randy Boice, PE, Chairman, Technical Advisory Committee  

DATE:   June 2, 2016 

SUBJECT:  Report from the Technical Advisory Committee 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

1. Purpose. To inform the Authority on the recent activities of the Northern Virginia 
Transportation Authority’s Technical Advisory Committee (TAC).  
 
2. Background. The TAC met on May 18, 2016.  The Committee received an update on the 
action and information items of the May 12, 2016 Authority meeting.  The Committee received 
a presentation on the evaluation results of the FY2017 Program candidate projects and the 
schedule of activities leading to the adoption of the program in July.  The Committee also 
received a brief update on the progress of the TransAction plan update.  
 
3. Next steps.  The Committee will review the evaluation results and provide feedback on the 

24 candidate projects at the next meeting.  We will continue to be engaged with the FY2017 

Program development and the TransAction update, and providing technical input and advice as 

needed.   

4.  Next Meeting.  The next meeting of the Technical Advisory Committee is scheduled for June 

15, 2016, 7:00PM at the NVTA offices. 
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